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EMPLOYEE AND LABOR RELATIONS GROUP
Washington, DC 20260

January 17, 1979

Mr. Emmet Andrews

General President

American Postal Workers
Union, AFL-CIO

817 - 1l4th Street, NW

Washington, DC 20005

Dear Mr. Andrews:

This 1s in response to your letter of January 9, 1979
in which you object to various aspects of the "Mail
Processing Work Assignment Guidelines" which were
issued on November 15, 1978.

Since you have requested a meeting of the Committee on
Jurisdiction to discuss the various disputes that

you have raised, I have asked Dennis Weitzel to contact
the interested parties to arrange for such a meeting.
He should be in ccntact with you in the very near
future.

Sincerely,

R '
‘James C. Gildea
F Assistant Postmaster General

Labor Relations Department
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